BAN PIEU PHOI VIEN TRQ' NHAN DAN

THE PEOPLE'S AID COORDINATING COMMITTEE
105A Quan Thanh, Hanoi, Vietnam
Tel: (+84.4) 3843 6936

Email: infopaccom @vufo.org.vn
Website: www.vietpeace.org.vn  Fax: (+84.4) 3845 2007

Ha Noi, August 7", 2017
Dear colleagues,

As you may know, Northern provinces in Viet Nam are experiencing a severe flood and landslide.
Affected areas include Son La, Yen Bai, Bac Kan and Lai Chau. According to the Viet Nam National
Committee of Search and Rescue, about 50 of people lost their lives, missing or injured; and
hundreds of houses were collapsed. Total damage estimated at VND 538 billion (please see the
enclosed information).

In an effort to respond to the situation, we would like to invite you to attend the meeting with details
as follows:

- Time: 10am, August 10™, 2017;

- Venue: PACCOM office, 105A Quan Thanh street, Ba Dinh district, Ha Noi;

- Contents: Share information and discuss possibilities of cooperation in disaster response and
reconstruction activities.

For RSVP, please contact Mr. Nguyen Ai Nhan, North America Desk, PACCOM, email:
nhannguyen@vufo.org.vn, phone: 024.38436936, ext: 100; cell: 098.264.8800.

Thank you for your kind cooperation!
Sincerely,

Phan Anh Son,
Director General



